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Although project expenditures are appropriate for a project of this type -

complex, large, and inter-agency - the Project Directors and the

leadership of Sponsoring Agencies are mindful of the project's costs, and

are working to both reduce costs and find the necessary funding. Based

on this comment, it appears that concerns Representative Mica may

have had regarding the project were resolved. However, as

Representative Mica has not submitted a comment on the FEIS, the

project cannot make any definitive conclusions as to his perspective on

the project.
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